
 

 

 

 

June 12, 2009 

 

 

 

 

B. Bruce Bare 

Dean 

College of Forest Resources 

 

Dennis Hartmann 

Interim Dean 

College of the Environment 

 

Dear Bruce and Dennis, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that at its meeting on June 11, 2009, the Board of Regents approved 

the consolidation of the College of Forest Resources, as the School of Forest Resources, into the 

College of the Environment.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Phyllis M. Wise 

Provost and Executive Vice President 

 

c: Joan Goldblatt 

  

 


